

## Soccer Minutes

Roll Call – Amanda, Kevin, Mark, Paul, Steph, Tom, Amy, Jon, Lou, Rick

### Fall Season

- 8/1 prelim rosters are due for travel
  - Need rosters to coaches
  - Team 1 first
  - Team 2 second
  - Team 3 after
  - Division coordinators run this process
- Not sure on final roster date – Amanda to send an update, add coaches if possible
- Coordinators:
  - Prek (6 kids – maybe 7 kids – 6 teams, maybe 8)/KG (7 per team, 6, maybe 8)– Amanda
  - Grade 1/2 Girls – Tom (4 teams)
  - Grade 1/2 Boys – Mark (6 teams)
  - Grade 3/4 Boys – Paul
  - Grade 3/4 Girls – Steph
  - Grade 5/6 Boys – Jon
  - Grade 5/6 Girls – Craig
  - Grade 7/8 boys – Lou
  - Grade 7/8 Girls – Kevin
  - No high school this year
- Deciding on teams – Sharon does board picks teams. We do board (coordinators) for in house – travel we have had coaches or coordinators do it. Table this idea to September – everyone to read the policies and see if we want to vote on changes.
- Amanda will send travel number of teams
  - 3/4 boys – likely 2 teams (C, D)
  - 3/4 girls – likely 2 teams, potentially 3 (C, D)
  - 5/6 boys – likely 2 teams (3, lowest)
  - 5/6 girls – likely 2 – will wait list or move a few to 7/8 girls (2, 3)
  - 7/8 boys – likely 1 team, maybe 2 if we get 4 more players (3)
  - 7/8 girls – likely 3 teams (2, 3, 3)
- Coaches for fines – we should put a rule in that first is on us, 2<sup>nd</sup> half, 3<sup>rd</sup> full – thoughts? Vote on it in August

Minutes from last meeting – approved

Soccer development – no updates

Field report – sprinklers were fixed, need to order paint (coordinate with flag football), need to do nets early september . Need to repair the wheels.

Treasurer report – Kevin to send

South Shore Soccer League – need to send two people to every meeting - 3<sup>rd</sup> Monday of the month – Brockton High – 7:30 – 1 hour to 1.5 hours each time. Calendar – 2 people for each meeting

TOPS Soccer – Need to follow with Jennifer on replacement or consider teaming up with another team.

August Meeting - need to do to finalize – Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> – Kevin to let people know (6:30)

Coaches Meeting? Probably not this year – Kevin to decide

Jamboree – week 2, double up

Picture day – Kevin sent an email asking for the day.